
Important! Annual Meeting Notice
Due to the Covid-19 outbreak and the serious health risk in-person voting poses,

Dakota Valley’s Annual Meeting will be called to order
ONLY for the purpose of counting the mail-in-ballots.

Attendance at this event will be limited to the tellers who will count the votes.



Important!
Annual Meeting Notice

Dakota Valley’s Vote-by-Mail option ensures that every member can cast a ballot
without endangering the health and safety of their family, friends, and community.

We encourage you to watch for the ballot in the mail,
vote for the director of your choice

and return the ballot in the postage prepaid envelope.


